Friends.

Some of you already will have been considering offering a workshop at Southern Appalachian Yearly Meeting and Association (SAYMA)_Yearly Meeting 2015. We invite you to actively discern if you have a leading to offer a workshop, and, if so, to develop a proposal.

Yearly Meeting will be held June 11-14 at Warren Wilson College, Swannanoa, NC. Workshops will be offered on Friday, 6/13, and Saturday, 6/14, from 1:15-3:00 p.m. Most workshops will be held in the "smart" classrooms in Jenson, enabling projection of presentation materials from computers. Enrollment is limited to 25 people per workshop.

Workshops are expected to support the theme for this year: *What Is Mine To Do*. The following queries may help:

- Out of many worthy possibilities, how do I know what is mine to do? How do I discern my leadings?
- How am I sustained as I carry out my leadings? How do I support others with their leadings?
- How have Friends historically responded to their leadings, drawing on their "inner lives" to do the work to which they have been called?

We are sending this e-mail to all meeting clerks, meeting and worship group contacts, SAYMA officers, committee clerks, representatives to Wider Quaker Organizations, and those who attended Yearly Meeting last year. Please forward to other Friends who might be led to propose a workshop.

If possible, please use our form at googledocs: http://tinyurl.com/SAYMA2015Workshops

Please request a printed proposal form, if necessary, from Liz Perch (contact information below) and return it to her by March 8, 2015.

Judy Guerry
Workshop Coordinator, YMPC
4035 Knollbrook Dr., NW
Huntsville, AL 35810
(256) 852-7333
judyguerry@gmail.com

Liz Perch SAYMA Administrative Assistant 106 Wax Myrtle Ct Savannah, GA 31419 (865) 272-9621 adminasst@sayma.org